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Bible Classes - 9:15am          Worship Service - 10:30 am

 December 31, 2023

Welcome & Call to Worship
Made Alive

Announcements & Time of Greeting
This Is Amazing Grace

Rejoice
 Through It All

Thrive (1st-5th Grade) and
Thrive Jr (PreK/K) Dismissal

Prayer
Sermon: Isaiah 40.1-11

The Good News of God’s Presence
Doxology

Bible Classes
for Everyone

2's and 3's in the Treehouse
PreK/K in the Meadow
1st-5th Grades in the Greenhouse
6th-12th Grades in the Youth Room
Adult Class: Visionary Parenting, in
the Sanctuary

No IMPACT tonight.  Meetings will resume on 1/7 at 6:30p.

Registration is $120 and goes through
1/12.  Email Evan@pcchurch.org for

more information.

Applications are open for both students (grades 7-12, 
due by 1/14) and adult volunteers (due by 2/1)!  Go to

FlowerCityWorkCamp.org for more information or to sign up.

Adult Bible Class Beginning 1/7

Visionary Parenting: Each session provides practical insights
and biblical wisdom that families can use in their daily lives.  

This is not just for parents!  Everyone is welcome.
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 This week in the Psalms: 1-5 
”The Psalms provide the language 

of life with God.” 
   This statement introduces the
guide which will take the reader
through the Psalms in 2024. Many
plans exist for reading the Psalms.
For example, reading three Psalms a
day allows for moving through the
Psalms twice in the year. I encourage
you cultivate familiarity with the
Psalms, regardless of the plan you
may choose.
   Why? Many people, myself
included, struggle to find words
either explaining or expressing daily
life with God. Some days are great,
most are routine, some are confusing
and a few are quite grim. Yet all of
life needs to be lived fully in the
presence of God. 
   The Psalms, I have found, provide a
needed resource for such a life.
Sometimes I understand, sometimes
I don’t. But, over time, the Psalms
invariably help by giving me words in
which I hear God and by which I can
speak to God. I can only hope the
same for you in 2024.

Pastor Tim

Prayer and Praise - Saturday, January 20th, 4PM at PCC
An hour of praise and prayer.  Bring the whole family!

Men's Night - Tuesday, January 23rd, 6PM at PCC
Pickleball and Indoor Games, including the new Shuffleboard Table!

Thank you to
everyone who helped
with Step Into A Story!

Volunteers are needed to undecorate the church this week.  Please contact Diane
Alderman if you, your family, or your small group can help.  Email Diane at  

dianealderman@gmail.com, or call or text at 585-415-3669.

Open Door Mission is in their 70th year of providing food, shelter, and hope through
the gospel of Jesus Christ in the Rochester area. It has grown into a ministry of
recovery programs for men and women dealing with addictions, clothing
distribution, bringing mothers and their children out of cars and into temporary
housing, and assisting men and women back into the workforce.  PCC has
partnered with Open Door Mission providing funding monthly, assisting by working
in preparing and serving meals, sorting clothes, sharing in personal interaction, and
praying with those needing to hear that Christ is the answer for our despair. Would
you pray and participate by visiting and serving at Open Door Mission?


